
NCC-038837-19 Off-rolling, exclusions and home education. 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, 
 
Please see attached all communication held by NCC. We apologise for the delay in receiving this. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regard 
 

 
Hello, 
  
I would like to request the following information under the freedom of information act 
  
Could I have copies of any correspondence  and communication over the past two academic years ( 
2017/18 and 2018/19) between your council and the Department for Education, regional schools 
commissioner offices and/or Ofsted which relate to your council’s concerns or questions about the 
exclusion of pupils, off-rolling of pupils or the numbers of pupils  being home educated after leaving 
a school or academy trust in your education authority area.   
  
  
Could I have copies of any correspondence  and communication over the past two academic years ( 
2017/18 and 2018/19) between your council and schools or academy trusts which relate to your 
council’s concerns or questions about the exclusion of pupils, off-rolling of pupils or the numbers of 
pupils  being home educated after leaving a school or academy trust in your education authority 
area. 
  
  
Thank you for your time. 
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